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Black Catholic Community Mini Summits
“Your Opportunity To Contribute To The Conversation”

In August of last year the African American Ministry Advisory Commission
prepared a position letter addressed to Archbishop Timothy Dolan entitled
“The State of Black Catholics in the Archdiocese of Milwaukee: A Call For
Introspection.”

This letter precipitated several actions on the diocesan level and in our
community including the restoring the African American Ministry Office
Director to full time and the creation of the Brother Booker Ashe Lay
Ministry Program.

In response to the letter, Archbishop has requested that we hold a
“Summit” to address the hopes, dreams and concerns of the Black Catholic
Community in this archdiocese. The seven principles of the National Black
Catholic Congress will frame the mini summits which will be held over the
next months. A large gathering will take place on the afternoon of
Saturday, November 3, 2007 to present to Archbishop Dolan the summary
of our conversations.

YOUR INPUT IS NEEDED TO SHAPE OUR FUTURE IN THIS CHURCH!

MINI SUMMIT DATES

Saturday, September 22, 2007
All Saints Church Hall

4:00pm- 6:00pm
(Principle Focus Africa)

Thursday, September 27, 2007
St. Francis Ministry Center

6:30 – 8:30pm
(Principle Focus Youth-Young Adult/ Catholic Education)

Monday, October 15, 2007
All Saints Church Hall

6:00pm-8:00pm
(Principle Focus Racism/Social Justice/ HIV/AIDS)

Thursday, October 18, 2007
St. Martin de Porres Parish

6:00-8:00 pm
(Principle Focus Spirituality/ Parish Life)

MARK YOUR CALENDAR


